
Reflect on your progress 

By now you will have submitted some or most of your assignments and may have received 

feedback on your performance. Take a few minutes to think about your semester thus far. 

What areas do you feel confident about? Are there any areas of concern for you? If so, what 

can you do to manage your areas of concern? 

Our focus this week is on helping you to reflect on your progress thus far. 

We suggest the following to help you: 

• Work through your assignment feedback. Does the feedback show that you need 

to do some additional work on certain sections? Make a note of the specific aspects 

you need to pay attention to. 

• Unisa has a number of support services that you can make use of. Work through 

the Study-@-Unisa brochure if you need information on these support services. 

• If you are still unsure as to where to start, contact your module lecturer(s). 

Activity 

Read more about reflect on your challenges and how you can manage them more 

effectively. 

To contact the university, click here. 

From the Student Retention Unit (SRU): All the best with your studies 

  

  

 

https://www.unisa.ac.za/sites/myunisa/default/Study-@-Unisa
https://www.unisa.ac.za/static/corporate_web/Content/About/Service%20departments/DCCD/Documents/personal_dev_challenges_unisa.pdf
http://www.unisa.ac.za/sites/corporate/default/Contact-us

